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Honorable Senators: 

 

I'm writing to ask to you to oppose SB1003.  It is heartbreaking that the Senate would 

consider making doctor assisted death more frequent and less safe with little time for 

real help from the medical profession for patients.  We should value our citizens and 

those who travel here for such an egregious process.  It is my hope that you will 

value the life of a fellow human being more than value their death, and add more 

restrictions or eliminate the option completely for our health professionals to violate 

their oath and help harm an individual through prescribing medications to end their 

life.  Please vote NO on this senate bill. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


